
       
 

 

May 17, 2018 

 

 

ADDENDUM#1: GPS Tracking System RFP 

 

Pursuant to the specifications set forth in the bid named above; the following information contained 

herein shall be made part of this bid: 

 

The Request for Proposal due date is extended.  The new due date is as follow: 

 

 Proposals will be due on or before Wednesday, May 30, 2018 not later than 10:00 a.m. 

CDT. 

 

The Question and Answer (Q&A) period is also extended as follows: 

 

 Request for interpretations will be accepted in writing via email no later than 3:30 p.m. 

CDT Friday, May 25, 2018. 

 

Questions concerning this addendum should be submitted to me in writing by email at 

kcross@hazelwoodschools.org on or before Friday, May 25, 2018. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Kevin L. Cross 

Director of Purchasing and Supplier Diversity 

Hazelwood School District 
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